
Funding Opportunity for Grant Administrators 
 
The purpose of this Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA) is to invite applications from 
research institutions in low- to middle-income countries (LMIC) to provide senior administrators 
from these institutions with advanced training in the management of NIH grants. 
 
http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/pa-files/PAR-15-131.html 
 
The ultimate goal is to improve oversight of NIAID grant awards and compliance with NIH 
funding policies and Federal research funding requirements for NIAID-supported foreign 
institutions in low to middle-income countries.    
 
See more at: 
http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/pa-files/PAR-15-131.html#sthash.WYb5sEfz 
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